
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

30th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are experiencing problems at the moment with children not being able to take part in PE 
lessons as they have not got their correct school PE kit.  
 
Can I remind you that PE is a statutory part of their school curriculum and for health and 
safety reasons they must be in a school PE kit. 
 
We ask parents/ carers to support us in this by sending their child’s full PE kit into school, in 
a bag each Monday with their name clearly marked on both the kit and bag.  This means 
that whenever an opportunity arises to do sport, dance or gym in school your child has the 
correct kit available. 
 
As always, your child’s safety is most important to us, as is their access to the full 
curriculum. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and if there are any issues with this, please contact 
school to let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs C Sergeant  Mr R Fairclough 
Headteacher   PE Co-ordinator 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


